

## Give the gift of Symmer Camp this holiday season













## Amgzon Smile:

- 1. Visit smile.amazon.com
- 2. Sign in with your Amazon.com credentials.
- 3. Search/ choose Camp Putnam Inc. to receive donations.
- 4. Shop! Portions of your proceeds will be donated to Camp Putnam at no cost to you.

## Giving Tyesday

December 1st
Scan the QR code below to
donate to Camp Putnam OR
send checks to:

Camp Putnam
141 Rutherford Road
New Braintree, MA 01531



## Dear Friends of Camp Putnam,

With the holiday season approaching, we are one step closer to our 2021 Camp season. We missed having our campers with us last summer, and we are sure they are more excited than ever to return to Camp Putnam in the summer of 2021. Please keep Camp Putnam in your thoughts during this holiday season. You could give a child in need the lasting memory of a summer at Camp Putnam.

In these difficult financial times, we anticipate more campers than ever will need a scholarship to attend Camp Putnam in the summer of 2021. Without being able to host our typical fundraisers, we are counting on the kindness of donors during this off-season. Since we never turn a child away for financial reasons, every donation makes an impact. One hundred percent of your donation will support sending a child in need to Camp Putnam in the summer of 2021.

We understand that these are also difficult financial times for you. If you are unable to donate directly to Camp Putnam this holiday season, please consider linking your Amazon account to Amazon Smile. A portion of your purchase will go to Camp Putnam at no cost to you. Or, stay tuned for upcoming volunteer opportunities and just keep spreading the word about Camp Putnam and what we do!

We hope you and your loved ones are staying safe & healthy. Please have a wonderful holiday season. Thank you for your continued support of Camp Putnam and the children we serve.

care & Share,

Told D. Stewart

**Executive Camp Director**